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CSX Major Track Work Project Between New Orleans and Atlanta 
 
Dear Valued Stacktrain Customer: 
 
In the effort to insure continued long-term quality of our service between New Orleans 
and Atlanta, the CSX Railroad will initiate a major track rehabilitation project installing 
new rail and ties on this portion of our network from Monday, July 2, 2001 through 
Friday, July 6, 2001.  
 
We have worked with the CSX to avoid any excessive delays as a result of this 
rehabilitation.  Services operating between the West Coast, Atlanta and other Southeast 
points will be detoured via the NSRR between New Orleans and Atlanta and are 
scheduled to incur little or no delay to their current advertised availability.  Regular use 
of CSX Rail Terminal Facilities will continue during this week of detouring via NS. 
 
Your cooperation and continued support of our network is very much appreciated. 
 
Have a Safe Independence Day Holiday!! 
 
Pacer Stacktrain Operations 
 


